
 

Dear praying friends,


We praise the Lord for all that He has be doing here at Quinte Baptist Church. We 
are thankful for His promise in Matthew 16, “…I will build my church; and the gates 
of hell shall not prevail against it.” God has continued to bless the ministry here in 
Quinte West. 


In August we were privileged to have a young man from FaithWay Baptist College of 
Canada work alongside of us as part of his summer internship. We were able to give 
him a variety of ministry opportunities and it was encouraging to see how God 
blessed both him, and our church throughout the process. During one of our 
outreaches while he was here, God put in our path a lady who had been searching 
for a solid Bible-preaching church. When she heard about our church, she came to 
service that next Sunday and has been attending every week since. 


At the end of August, we were able to see a lady follow the Lord in believer’s 
baptism. Her and her husband both joined the church that evening and we rejoice 
in how God has been working in their lives.


In September, we celebrated our 13th anniversary as a church. We were grateful for 
the opportunity to have our sending church’s pastor, Pastor Robert Wall (of 
FaithWay Baptist Church), as our guest preacher. We welcomed 4 more into church 
membership that day. God gave us a great day and our church family was greatly 
encouraged as a result.


A few months ago we had a couple beginning to attend our services. Their names 
are Dan and Christine. Christine grew up in the Scottish Presbyterian church. We 
have been preaching through Galatians on Sunday mornings and God used this 
epistle to show Christine that salvation is only possible through faith alone in Christ 
alone. She came up to me after service a couple weeks ago and asked how she 
could be saved. What a wonderful question. A lady in our church was able to lead 
Christine to Christ that same day. Christine told me soon afterwards how excited 
she was, and how “she believed on Christ with her whole heart.” What an 
encouragement! Please pray for Christine and her spiritual growth. Please pray for 
Dan as well, as his testimony is still not clear to us.


Here are a few specific requests that we would appreciate your prayers for:

1. Pray for the spiritual growth of Christine, and for Dan

2. Pray that we would be able to connect with our visitors and new attendees

3. Pray for a safe pregnancy for Dorothée.


In Christ, 
Micheal, Dorothée, Alice and Esme Mackey
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